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MEETING

DATE: 7th November 2012



	Attendees
	Apologies

	Lee 
	U7 Blue coach
	Louise
	Treasurer

	Martin
	U8 Blue Coach
	Matty
	U12 Blues

	Jason
	U9 Blue Coach
	Steve 
	U16 Girls

	Rob
	U9 Red Coach
	Rebecca
	Secretary

	Mick
	U9 Yellow Coach
	
	

	Andy
	U10 Blue Coach (Vice Chair)
	
	

	Shaun
	U11 Blue Coach
	
	

	Mick
	U9 Yellows Coach
	
	

	Corrie
	U13 Blue Coach
	
	

	Alan
	U12 Predators coach
	
	

	Tom
	U12 Girls Coach
	
	

	Lisa
	U13 Girls Coach
	
	

	Neil
	U8 Black Coach
	
	

	John
	Ladies Coach
	
	

	Nat 
	CWO
	
	


January Notes Summary


Vice Chairman recapped of previous month minutes.
Committee Notes
07/01/2013
Goldthorpe Reform
Jan Committee Meeting.
Andy Clayton chaired the meeting, Antonio Jamasb - Chairman, Nat Wood CWO
-
All to ensure subs and training fees are paid on time, training session to be paid even if not attended.

-
Predators have changed coaches, the club welcomed Alan who has taken over from Nick
-
Ensure that dogs aren’t on fields – The School has been trying to make grounds more secure, there were no further issues to report .
-
All to ensure that fixtures are sent through every week Monday to Tony. A couple of occasions where fixtures weren’t sent through or tony sent through to the school late. No real issues.
-
Pest control visited mole football field. The School will aim for the field to be playable by september. The U11 pitch has been moved. We will monitor and report back next month.
-
U9 & U8 Tournament 3rd Feb, support from the club is required. Please can people advise of volunteers.

-
It has been confirmed that U17 boys have ceased.
-         Treasurer – It was agreed that Tony would speak to Louise to see if she would continue as treasurer.
-
Date to be confirmed for race night – Andy C to speak to Reform and agree a new night.

- 
Club sponsorship.This is something the committee will look into. There was discussions about team colours but no agreement. This will be added to the Annual General Meeting Agenda.
AOB

-
Martin (under 8s) to look into the Olympic legacy details and see if we can try and get any sponsorship/funds from this area – Update at the next meeting.
-
U12 Predators may be short of players. Alan will report back next meeting.
-
Summer Training. Teams to confirm their requirement through the summer at the next meeting.

-
Coaching clinic to be arranged, confirm interest at next meeting Saturday mornings while Corrie Trains his team.

-
Bolton Athletic Swearing, We don’t want to be associated if League officials present. AJ to raise to the school.

-
Tony to speak to Dearne ALC ang get permission for metal nets. 

- 
Andy Moor fundraising idea. Recycle old boots and sell for a fiver. Teams to message parents.

Next Meeting: 9th December 2012
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